Marin Township Board
Special Meeting
September 24, 2019

The Martin Township Special Board meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m.
Roll Call: Tiemeyer, Leep, Sipple, Schipper and Smit

The Board discussed the addition for the Apparatus bay. Due to the recent grant approval
for SCBA packs the township board made the decision to proceed with the addition of the
apparatus bay. Tiemeyer presented the numbers for the note with a 15 year payback. The
department will continue to save the equipment millage for the next 4 years, to go
towards the next pumper truck that will need to be purchased by 2026. Motion made by
Schipper, supported by Smit, to approve the addition for the fire department apparatus
bay. Roll call: Leep, Sipple, Schipper, Smit and Tiemeyer, all ayes.

Smit will be in contact with contractors FCC to inform them of the board’s decision and
to begin with the apparatus bay addition.

Motion by Leep, supported by Tiemeyer, to adjourn at 1:26 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

E&Lm\)g;ef

Rachelle Smit
Martin Township Clerk



